
MEMORANDUM   �

TO:        Deans, Chairs, Program Directors, and Graduate Advisors   

FROM:   Philip Cohen 
             Dean, Graduate School   

RE:        International Recruiting and Alliances Workshop: 30 October 2001   

DATE:   10 October 2001   

cc:        Graduate Recruiting Advisory Board; Members, AADC; Jennifer Knight   

We would like to invite you to a two-hour workshop on international recruiting and alliances to be conducted 
in the Red River Room, University Center, on 30 October 2001, from 1:30 to 3:30 PM. The Graduate 
Recruiting Advisory Board, the Graduate School, and The Texas International Educational Consortium 
(TIEC) are co-sponsoring this event. This workshop is intended to inform deans, chairs, program directors, 
and graduate advisors about external resources and opportunities that can provide a continuing stream of 
international graduate students. Please make reservations by 22 October 2001 with Jennifer Knight at 
extension 3186 or by e-mail at jennie@uta.edu. �

This workshop will examine the realities of recruiting international students, including resources, 
international competition, visa issues, and critical factors that influence a prospect’s choice to attend UTA. 
Members of TIEC will provide an overview of their services and of the support they provide member 
universities. They will also discuss how we can partner with them on international projects that may bring 
graduate students to UTA. The Graduate School and Jim Quick will also provide a special look at some 
international recruiting models that are providing students to both masters and doctoral programs at UTA.  

 


